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From the Principal… 

March 13th,  
 
Dear Families,  
 
The burst of hot weather on the long weekend made it 
a little interesting to make the most of our bit of extra 
time off. I did manage to sneek in a couple of hits of 
golf though, so it mustn’t have been too bad!! 
With only three weeks of the school term left, we now 
enter a busy time with quite a few things happening in 
and around the school for our learners.  
 
Naplan assessments 
As of today, we have officially entered the Naplan 
period. Naplan is an Australian wide assessment that 
targets the Literacy and Numeracy knowledge of 
children in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9. T 
A further reminder that the schedule of assessments 
looks like this: 

• Writing - Wednesday March 13 - today 

•  

• Reading - Monday March 18 

•  

• Language Conventions (Grammar and 
Punctuation) - Tuesday March 19 

•  

• Numeracy - Wednesday March 20 

•  
If students happen to be away for any of these days 
they are able to make up the assessment before 
March 25.  
 

COMING UP AT OLSH… 

MARCH 2024  

Wed 13th  NAPLAN Writing Testing begins (year 3 & 5’s) 

Thu 14th Casual Clothes Day - Easter donation 

Sat 16th Elmore Tractor Pull 

Tue 19th  NAPLAN Reading Testing begins (year 3 & 5’s) 

Wed 20th Lenten Mass/Beginning of Year Mass 
Open Classrooms 
NAPLAN Language Conventions 
NAPLAN numeracy 

Thu 21st Harmony Day 

Fri 22nd Ride to School Day 

Mon 25th NAPLAN catch up session 

Thu 28th Last Day of Term 

Fri 29th Good Friday 

Sun 31st Easter Sunday 

APRIL 2024  

Mon 1st Easter Monday 

Mon 15th Term 2 Begins 

Tue 23rd Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Thu 25th ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Fri 26th Pupil Free Day 

MAY 2024 HUB student day - Echuca 

Tue 7th OLSH juniors visiting the Kinder 

Sun 12th Mothers Day 

Caritas Casual Clothes Day 
Tomorrow, Thursday, is our Caritas Casual Clothes Day, which is another of our endeavours to raise funds for 
Caritas, who do an amazing job of supporting people in need throughout the world. Caritas is a Catholic based 
organisation whose mission is to eradicate poverty and injustice. Thanks so much to everyone for your support 
to date, with all things Caritas, it is wonderful to see this combined community effort.  
 
Lenten Mass (combined with beginning of year Mass) and Student Learning Showcase 
On Wednesday, March 20th, we will having our combined Lenten Mass and Beginning of the School Year 
Mass. This will take place on the river down behind the school beginning at 2.30pm. This will be followed by a 
‘Learning Showcase’ whereby parents are invited to come back to school and have a look through the 
classroom and see what their children have been learning about here at school. 
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Casual clothes day  

TOMORROW.  

(Thursday 

14th March)  

Please bring an Easter  

item donation to be used for 

our Easter raffle hampers. 

Reminder:  

The Grade 5 class will have their ‘Turn fashion into compassion’ fundraiser items out the front of the school  

tomorrow (14th March) from 3pm. For a Gold Coin or two, you could get some new things for your wardrobe. There is an  

excellent selection of winter and summer clothes for boys and girls. 

We thank you all for your generous donations. 



NEXT WEEKS PROGRAM Week 4 term 1's program was developed by using our children's meetings, observations, and chil-
dren



NEXT WEEKS PROGRAM Week 4 term 1's program was developed by using our children's meetings, observations, and chil-
dren

Please find the Colouring 

Competition entry on the 

next page 



NEXT WEEKS PROGRAM Week 4 term 1's program was developed by using our children's meetings, observations, and chil-
dren



Lunch Orders  - Thursdays 

Parents are reminded to only choose items listed on our Bakery Price list for your child/ren ’s lunches on Thursdays. 

There are a variety of extra items being ordered that make it difficult for Bakery staff to make up and supply.  

Even if you are attending the Bakery in person, please stick to the list if you are adding them to the school order.  

The items on the price list are offered at a reduced rate and are what the Bakery has agreed to supply.  

Please refer to the Bakery list below. 


